Special Council Meeting City of Tallulah October 26, 2021

A special meeting of the Mayor and City Council was held on Tuesday, October 26, 2021, at 5:30 P.M., in the Council Room Chamber of Tallulah City Hall.

Mayor Charles M. Finlayson called the meeting to order, led the Pledge of Allegiance, and allowed time for silent prayer.

A roll call is listed as follows:

Scott	Present
Robinson	Absent
Sims	Present
Day	Present
Whitney	Present

Douglas Mitchell, North Delta Regional Planning Center, and contractor to draw new district boundaries based on the 2020 Decennial Census, presented a newly drawn district map displaying the City's 5 district boundaries such that district population counts within each district would coincide closely and fairly.

Mr. Mitchell stressed the need to finalize the new district map quickly as possible since the Spring elections would be arriving soon. He encouraged input form the Council as well as the public on getting district boundaries satisfactorily drawn to meet state and federal compliance factors.

An additional meeting will be held soon to further pursue the goal of producing a new city district map prior to the upcoming elections. The selected and agreed upon boundaries will remain in place for a period of ten years.

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned on motion and second of Councilmembers Day and Whitney respectively which carried unanimously.

Attest:

Gerald L. Odom, City Clerk

Charles M. Finlayson, Mayor